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Hello Brittany,

Thank you for giving Council an opportunity to provide comments on the proposed modification.

After a review of the documentation on exhibition, Wentworth Shire Council is supportive of the
modification.  

Should you require any additional information or clarification of the content of this email please
do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards,
George Kenende
Development Assessment Officer | Health & Planning Department
Wentworth Shire Council
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